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The 2015 Frederic L. Ballard, Jr. Memorial Scholarship
Program - Now Accepting Applications.
NABL is pleased to announce that it is once again offering up to five scholarships to law school
students to attend the 2015 Fundamentals of Municipal Bond Law Seminar. Now in its fourth year,
the scholarship program was renamed in honor of Frederic L. “Rick” Ballard, Jr. by the NABL Board
of Directors in September 2014. This year’s seminar is being held April 22-24, 2015 at the Hyatt
Grand Cypress in Orlando, Florida.

Qualified candidates must be currently enrolled in the Doctor of Jurisprudence Program or a Masters
of Law (LL.M.) Program at an accredited law school located within the United States of America.
Each scholarship will include a waiver of the enrollment fee and travel expenses to the 2015
Fundamentals of Municipal Law Seminar. Click here for more details and the application. 
Completed applications are due no later than March 6, 2015. If you have any specific questions
about this scholarship, please contact Linda Wyman at (202) 503-3300.
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